
Dear Committee, 
 
You are wasting your time with more onerous legislation that won't stop violent people from hurting 
others. Violent offenders don't care about more laws. Please stop wasting my tax dollars and time with 
law proposals like HB 4145. 
 
Thanks for listening.  
 
 
--  
Paul Weid 
541-312-4314 
paul9343@gmail.com 
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